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Virtual Spirit Week! Post Your 

Pictures! 

MONDAY: Patriotic Day. Dress up in red, white, and 

blue. Send a letter to a friend, family member, or 

teacher.  

TUESDAY: Fitness Day. Wear your favorite jersey and 

post videos or photos of you exercising or eating 

healthily.  

WEDNESDAY: Wacky Hair Day. Let's see how crazy 

your hair can be! Show us your favorite hobby, too.  

THURSDAY: Look Alike Day. Dress like your 

siblings, parents, pets or friends. Include a comment 

with your photo so that everyone knows why you are 

thankful for the person/animal you are dressed like! 

FRIDAY: Spirit Day. Show your Archway Glendale 

spirit by putting on a spirit shirt, uniform shirt, Archway 

Glendale bows, or blue and gold!  

Re-Enrollment  

Thank you to all the families who have completed the online 

re-enrollment process. If you have not received a 

confirmation email, that means your re-enrollment has not 

been completed yet. Please contact Mrs. Fleming if you have 

any questions or concerns. The deadline to secure your 

student's seat for next year is Monday, April 20th.   

Google Classroom Learning - 

Includes a Tip  

As our faculty gets used to Google Classroom, they are 

becoming more and more creative with interactive lessons, 

videos, etc. We hope you and your children are enjoying 
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navigating through the classrooms. Please be sure to log on 

daily!  

There is a Google Classroom App for your phone that makes 

turning in work done at home really easy. If you want to 

download it, but can't figure out how, please call the school 

office, 623.866.4710, between 8 and noon, and we will try to 

help you.  

Zoom Meetings Start This Week, 

Stay Safe Guidelines 

Zoom meetings with students start this week. We hope 

the meetings will enhance remote learning and offer 

social interactions for our students.  Please help your 

child stay safe by adhering to the following safety 

protocols: 

• Have your child sit with his back to the wall. 

This decreases distractions in the background.   
• Do not record Zoom meetings. 
• Do not take screenshots of Zoom meetings.  

• Do not share Zoom invitation links with any 

other parties or on social media. 
• Do not have your child create a Zoom account. 
• Parents are allowed to sit with their child if preferred 

during a Zoom meeting.  
• If your child has headphones, he may wear them 

to Zoom meetings, which will increase privacy 

and limit feedback.  

Have a Wonderful 

Week! 
 

PROMOTION 

10 am - speeches on FB 

12pm - 5A car parade 

1pm - 5B car parade 

2pm - 5C car parade 

 

CHOOSE  

JOY! 

 


